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Press Release

Press Release<br /><br />Eni informs that an explosion occurred yesterday, 9 July late afternoon, at the site of the repair works of the Tebidaba-Clough
Creek line, an oil pipeline in Nigerias onshore Niger Delta, previously damaged by acts of sabotage. The explosion resulted in the death of 12 members of
the maintenance team of a local company of services, with 3 others being injured.<br />The causes of the incident are still under investigation by both Eni
and the local authorities. The company expresses its deepest condolences to the families involved in this tragic accident.<br />Further information will be
released as soon as it is available.<br /><br />Company Contacts:<br />Press Office: Tel. +39.0252031875 - +39.0659822030<br />Freephone for
shareholders (from Italy): 800940924<br />Freephone for shareholders (from abroad): + 80011223456<br />Switchboard: +39-0659821<br />ufficio.
stampa@eni.com<br /> segreteriasocietaria.azionisti@eni.com <br /> investor.relations@eni.com <br />Web site: www.eni.com <br /><img
src="http://www.pressrelations.de/new/pmcounter.cfm?n_pinr_=594548" width="1" height="1">
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We are a major integrated energy company, committed to growth in the activities of finding, producing, transporting, transforming and marketing oil and
gas. Eni men and women have a passion for challenges, continuous improvement, excellence and particularly value people, the environment and
integrity.
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